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December 14, 2020 
Dear Christina, 

As the year draws to a close, it offers a chance for reflection. Although challenging and exhausting at 

times, this year has demonstrated the incredible commitment made by teachers and schools across 

the globe to ensure that their students continue to access quality education. This letter is a thank 

you to you and all at American College in Greece for your unwavering generosity to United World 

Schools. We are hugely grateful for your commitment to ensure that no child gets left behind as a 

result of the pandemic.  

Transforming lives through education is at the heart of everything we do. Your UWS School is an 

investment in the future of the whole community and built with the support of the children, parents, 

village elders and local government. Although school buildings were temporarily closed this year, 

education has endured, remaining a cause for true celebration in the village and for every parent it 

represents a promising path for their child.  

UWS Hway Hwe embodies the hope that the next generation will be empowered to lift themselves 

and others to realise their potential. Your support has transformed students' lives for good and 

delivered an education that equips young people with the skills that enhances their life 

opportunities and breaks the cycle of poverty. When children are educated, healthy, and 

empowered, families are healthier and there is a higher chance that the next generation will go to 

school, increasing the intergenerational sustainability of education. Your partnership is delivering 

powerful and permanent change to the lives of the children. 

Thank you for being part of our journey. We are looking forward to 2021, and hope you are as proud 

of UWS Hway Hwe School as we are. Together, we transform lives. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Howarth  

CEO, United World Schools 
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